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From: Hannah Barker <hbarker@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:36 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence <CommissionerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket Corresp6ndence 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200000. 

Hannah E. Barker 

Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Barb Van Dusen <bvds4ever@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:07 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Barb Van Dusen 
Shell Knob Missouri 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sherrie Fritsch <sherrie1064@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:06 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida' s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Sherrie Fritsch 
Palm Harbor Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lani Friend <lanifriend3@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Lani Friend 
Debary Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nancy Deforge <ndeforge13@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida' s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Nancy Deforge 
Nokomis Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Andrea Chisari <chisaria@att.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Andrea Chisari 
Mims Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Carol Colombo <ccolombo379@att.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:02 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Carol Colombo 
Spring Hill Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Joseph Wetzel <jfwpretz@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:02 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Joseph Wetzel 
Dunnellon Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Richard Beaton <rab@shorecrest.org> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:01 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Richard Beaton 
St. Petersburg Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gladys Delgadillo <gdelgadillo@alumni.stanford.edu> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 12:01 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting: 

Regards, 
Gladys Delgadillo 
Tallahassee Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Julie Newman <jnewman1492@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :59 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the_Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices, 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Julie Newman 
Hollywood Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Richard Kobrenski <kobra3569@comcast.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :59 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Richard Kobrenski 
North Port Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Van Cornelius <vancor2000@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :59 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Van Cornelius 
Ocala Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Susan Muller <sem32966@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :59 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Susan Muller 
Vero Beach Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mike Newhouse <casanova1935@adlan.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :58 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Mike Newhouse 
Sanibel Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Raymond Minutolo <raymondminutolo@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :58 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Raymond Minutolo 
Naples Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marjorie Williams <rebadear@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :57 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Marjorie Williams 
Lake City Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Laura Lidral <lblidral@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :55 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field .before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Laura Lidral 
St. Petersburg Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mary Linn <sierraclub01@yahoo.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :55 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Mary Linn 
Orlando Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Catherine Settle <catms628789@gmail.com> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :56 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to.customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Catherine Settle 
Orange Park Florida 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Frank Garcia <fjg2000@comcast.net> 
Monday, September 28, 2020 11 :55 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida 

Dear Public Service Commissioner Clark, 

Florida's largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That's short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let's fix that through this rulemaking process. 

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices. 
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 

Regards, 
Frank Garcia 
Coral Gables Florida 
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